
From: Michelle Crocker
To: Board of Commissioners
Cc: Alison Middleton; Chet Janik
Subject: FW: Public Comments
Date: Sunday, September 19, 2021 2:17:12 PM

Dear Commissioners:
 
Please see email below for public comment.
 
Michelle
 
 

From: Steve Gilbreath <sgilbreath7481@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 8:37 AM
To: Michelle Crocker <mcrocker@leelanau.gov>
Subject: Public Comments
 
Let me get this straight.
 
The Republicans in Leelanau county want to defund early childhood services. 
 
It costs approximately $50.00 per voter per year.
 
It was approved in a referendum by a majority of the voters who cared to vote that day.
 
Four republican county commissioners will overturn the will of the people.
 
What twisted principles are on display here?
 
No wonder Biden won easily in Leelanau county. 
 
The Republicans in Leelanau need an attitude adjustment.
 
Steve Gilbreath 
7481 N Gills Pier Rd, Northport, MI 49670
231 645 0401
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